
Postal services to Antigua and Barbuda
temporarily suspended

     Hongkong Post announced today (January 9) that, as advised by the postal
administration of Antigua and Barbuda, mail operations in Antigua and Barbuda
have been affected by strike action of the postal workers. Mail acceptance
has ceased. Hongkong Post has suspended all postal services (except
Speedpost) to Antigua and Barbuda with immediate effect until further notice.
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